
A Message from the Office of the Vicar for Clergy 
 
St. Joseph the Worker 
 
We wish to advise the parish community of St. Joseph the Worker that father José 
Santos Ticlla, a priest from the Territorial Prelature of Chota, Peru, has been 
placed on administrative leave effective April 12, 2021, pending an investigation 
dealing with sexual misconduct involving an adult woman from a previous 
assignment. 
 
Anyone who has information is asked to call the Victims Assistance Ministry office 
at 213-637-7650. Please keep everyone impacted by this matter in your prayers. 
 


